Several years into funding the lack of progress is very disappointing. Seems like the PHF could
have been prioritized using the offer of space from Adventist Health. Mobile units exist
elsewhere and could have been in place by now to lighten the load of police and others. We
voted this in to provide real mental health services but the priority appears to be acquisition of
real estate which is not helpful right now to the folks needing immediate service/treatment.

Where are statistics showing the number of people helped and in what way? Stats showing
number of people gotten off the streets or hospital stays lessened? Reduction in referrals to
police for intervention? At this rate we should look at rescinding or recalling Measure B and start
over with a better plan. We could build on programs and practices that have proven effective
elsewhere instead of trying to create some new and supposedly better system in our county.
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